Responsible

Bruce Johnson



TELL-E-GRAM

SPECIAL EDITION

JULY 13, 2018



TELLICO VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION AGENDA WEDNESDAY, JULY 18, 2018 AT 1:30 P.M. TELLICO VILLAGE YACHT CLUB

Outcome

Call to Order

II. Minutes (June 20, 2018)	Approve	Bruce Johnson
 III. Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports HOA - Update Finance Report	Approve	Sue English-Kovar James Ivey / Parker Owen Cap Purvis / Tom Lee Andy Fox Simon Bradbury
IV. ACC Blue Book Changes	Approve	ALL

V. Other/Member Comments - Discussion

T-DOT ROADWORK UPDATE

I. President's Announcements

We will have a full update regarding the paving/roadwork that will be conducted by T-DOT in Tuesday's Tell-E-Gram.

OADT DATII DAVINO UDDATF

CART PATH PAVING UPDATE

Paving is to begin on the Toqua Cart Path on Monday, July 16th. Recent rains have caused a week's delay. We apologize for the inconvenience.

HOW TO REGISTER FOR A TVU COURSE

A note from TVU Director, Cindy Solomon:

Registration for a TVU course must always start with our website www.tvuniversity.org

Click on "Fall Classes". Read about the class you want to attend. At the end of the description, there is a "Register Here" link. We cannot take registrations through responses to Next Door. Please do not leave a messages on my phone as I cannot register you.

We cannot take registrations for programs at the public library; nor can you register for TVU classes through the library website. When you read the course information, be sure to note date, time, fee, location, and any particular preparation such as to bring your mobile device or a personal experience. There is always a link in any TVU message to our website.

New classes this fall include American Sign Language, our surrounding ecological environment, falls and balance, DIY Lawn: Pests and Weeds, History and Environmental Sustainability. Look for repeats of some of your favorites too. Bring a friend. Some classes have class size limits to enable good participation and instructor help. TVU is your link to classes offered by SocialMedia4Seniors at Tellico Village University.

TELLICO VILLAGE BROADCASTING

Did you miss the Long Range Planning Town Hall? If so, catch up on what you missed on Tellico Village Broadcasting. LRPAC member, Bart Margoshes, discusses what occurred at the Town Hall. If you're interested in viewing the interview or other recent videos produced by Village volunteers, visit the TVB website at www.tellicovillagebroadcasting.org